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WSCC/011/21

Edwin Hoskison

MAY CLOSE, 37, MAY CLOSE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5TF

| Objection

I wish to object to planning application reference WSCC/011/21. This development is completely wrong
for the following reasons; 1) Large increase in heavy vehicle usage on inappropriate minor roads. Both
the Ford Road and Oystercatcher junctions are already congested and totally clogged up during rush
hours. The roads are unable to accommodate the articulated lorries. And there are more likely to be
accidents involving primary school children going to and from St Mary's Climping. Plus the newly
approved huge housing estate above the A259 and below Horsemere Green Lane will create even more
traffic for the choked up roads. 2) The 12 storey high building with two 85 metre chimneys will be a
complete blot on the landscape. It will reduce the appeal of the area for the important tourist industry.
It's in clear view of Arundel Cathederal and on the edge of the beautiful South Downs National Park.
What idiot would authorise this destructive development? 3) This plant will be a major source of
unwanted local pollution. It will degrade the local environment for residents and potentially poison our
children. Do you want their illness and premature deaths on your conscience? Please do not authorise
this carbunkle. Edwin Hoskison.
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